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"I'm not going to buy my kids an encyclopedia. Let them walk to school like I did" 
 delivery by the 'transfer' of the care of children around their 18

 birthday, one for which for 
most children represents simply attaining the age of majority, becomes one that is dreaded for the 
'goodbyes' that must be said. Indeed at that final visit, tears are often shed on both sides of the 
therapeutic alliance and I don’t think one passes without hugs all around. 
 
Lorraine is our hospital's Director of Pediatric Transition to Adult Care. Over the past 5 years, she has 
worked hard to develop transition protocols and to find partners in the adult care community to provide a 
proper landing pad. She has taken very much an evidence-based approach to this issue, adopting and 
adapting established proven efforts from elsewhere, as well undertaken research to evaluate components 
of the transition process. It is clear that successful transition requires an active engagement of all 
stakeholders that involves a process that extends over years on both side of the divide. The desired 
outcome is one that ensures stability, preserves health, and respects the emerging autonomy of the 



patient.  Much of Lorraine's work has involved knowledge translation efforts for which she has beaten a 
steady drum with a resulting emerging awareness and sensitivity with better results on the ground. 
 
We can all take pride in Lorraine's efforts. Even better, we can resolve ourselves to transition our patients 
rather than merely transfer them. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone! 
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